



HI! This is my page. I'll be writing a special column right here in every issue of TEEN WORLD just for you. It's the place where we can get together and talk about what's happening with me and my friends from "The Partridge Family"—or anything else you want to talk about. I love to read your letters . . . and I hope you like to read my answers. So here are some of them . . .

Cindy Fergusen of Gatun, Canal Zone, writes: Dear David:

Did you know that down here your show is in Spanish? In case you don't speak Spanish, the name of it is "La Familia de Partridge." The only time the show is in English is during the songs. I guess nobody can copy your lovely voice. I wish you could see yourself speaking Spanish—you look and sound as if you spoke it all your life!

Are you ever coming to the Canal Zone? There's no smog here. We're known for being the cleanest place in the world! In fact, I get so used to clean air that when I go to the States for vacation sometimes I get so sick I

have to stay in bed! I sure hope you get a chance to see this beautiful country.

Thanks for the invitation, Cindy. I would love to visit the Canal Zone someday—it sounds just beautiful. As you know, I'm very concerned about the air we have to breathe—you're lucky to live in a place where it's clean.

Thanks, too, for telling me about "The Partridge Family" going Spanish. What happens is that Spanish-speaking actors "dub" our lines, which sort-of means they say them at the same time we do. So when you watch the show, you see us but you hear the Spanish-speaking actors. They do such a good job of "dubbing," it seems very natural. But the few times I've seen myself

©1970, Columbia Pictures Industries, Inc.